
 

Lapsit & storytime program @ 10:30 
Every Tuesday for 3-5 year olds @ 10:30 am  
Lapsit Program for 0-2 year olds @ 10:45 am 
 
 

Arts & Crafts 
Every Wednesday @ 4:30 pm 
 
 

Texas Bluebonnet Book Club will meet from 10:00 to 11:00 am: 
 
September 16th 
September 23rd 
September 30th 
October 7th 
October 14th 
 
The Bluebonnet Book Club is for 
Grades 3-6. 
 
Check the Elgin Public Library for new 2017-
2018 Reading List Books. 
 

Children & Youth Programming 

Elgin Public Library 

Library News 
september 2017 

 
We now offer 

 
Ebooks and 

 
 Audio Books 

 
 Through  

 
Rb digital and  

 
magazines through 

 
zinio 

  
for libraries. 

 

Call or bring your device to 
register through 

the Library website. 
512-281-5678 

The Elgin Public Library  

will be closed 

Saturday, 

September 2nd 

for  

Labor Day. 

Book review: the perfume collector 
By Kathleen Tessaro 
 

This story features Grace Munroe, a young, well educated housewife. 
Grace and her husband have gone through challenges trying to start a 
family, and have grown apart. At the time she suspects him of infidelity, 
she receives a mysterious letter from Paris that contains plane tickets and 
an urgent request for her presence. Grace struggles with 
whether to go off to Paris to address business from an un-
known relative, or to stay and try to repair her marriage. 
She takes the plunge and is off to France on a cultural and 
historical journey, where she learns more about her past 
than she could imagine. Kathleen Tessaro immediately 
draws you in with rich details and endearing characters 
who are unique, sophisticated, and full of personal flaws! 

 

Join us on Main Street 

September 14th 

Elgin Sip, Shop & Stroll. 

5:00 to 7:00 pm 

 



Library Hours 

Tuesday    10 to 7 

Wednesday   10 to 6 

Thursday    10 to 7 

Friday    10 to 6 

Saturday    10 to 4 

Closed Sunday and Monday 

Friends of the 

Elgin Library 

404 North Main Street  
Elgin, TX 78621  
Phone: 512-281-5678  
Fax: 512-285-3015  
www.elginpubliclibrary.org  
Editor:  S. Kaczynski 

JOB HUNTERS  

Wednesdays from 10:00 to 2:00 

 Receive one-on-one help 

 Have your resume reviewed  
 Get help with online job  

applications 
Call for appointment at 512-303-3916 or 
drop by to meet Denise Ross, a Workforce 
Development Specialist with the Texas 
Workforce Commission in the Meeting 

Room. 

Adult Programming 

Adult Craft Afternoon  
 Friday, September 1st @ 1:30 
 Craft: Fall Lights 

Bring a canning jar & create a light to brighten the Fall! 
 

Travel Club   
 Friday, September 8th 2:00 to 3:30 
 Topic:  The Eclipse 
 Speakers will be Michelle Austino and 
 Judy  Maiewski. 
 
Afternoon Book Club   

 Tuesday, September 12th @ 2:00 
 Zookeeper’s Wife,  by Diane Ackerman. 
 

Potluck book club  

 Friday, September 15th @ 6:00 

 Thirteen Moons, by Charles Frazier. 
 

Citizenship Class  

 Monday and Wednesday 

 6:00 to 8:00 pm. 
 

Clases de ingles 

English as a Second Language Level 1 

Tuesday and Friday 

6:00 to 8:00 pm. 
 

TGIF Movie with Popcorn! 
 Friday,  September 15th @ 1:00 
 The Scarlet Pimpernel (1934) black and white 
 Starring:  Leslie Howard, and Joan Gardner 

 

National voter 

Registration day 

 

September 26, 2017 

10:00 am to 7:00 pm 

 

Come to the Elgin Public Library 

to register to vote. 

Volunteers will be present 

to assist you. 

 

   
  

   

  

  September marks the beginning of 
new transitions; school has begun, 
the weather (blessedly) begins to 
cool, and birds start their migration 
south.  
 
  The Friends of the Elgin Library 
also are transitioning. I will serve as 
the President for the next year while 
Mary Ann Clark will serve as a very 
able Vice President. Diane Williams 
will continue in her role as secre-
tary, as will Marge Carlson as Treas-
urer, and Jan Raby as Parliamentari-
an. I’d like to thank Patsy Hoffman 
for serving as President over the last 
four years- Patsy contributes to a 
number of organizations in the com-
munity of Elgin and we are fortu-
nate to have her remaining on our 
Board. Dick Miller and Susan In-
gram will happily continue on the 
Friends Board as well. AND, as a 
wonderful new addition, Judy 
Maiewski, our talented former As-
sistant Library, has joined our 
Friends Board for the upcoming 
term! All Elgin Library patrons 
needing a “Judy fix” are warmly 
welcomed to upcoming Friends 
events, where Judy will be function-
ing in her new volunteer capacity 
and contributing her much appreci-
ated expertise in all things library.  
 
  Looking forward to seeing you at 
the library- Laura Stough, President 
of the Friends 


